
NERCT  2014  postponed
indefinitely  due  to  Ebola
Concerns
It is with regret that the organizers of NERCT have decided to
postpone the 2014 event indefinitely. This decision was made
after taking into account the current situation of the Ebola
epidemic in West Africa and Nigeria, as well as the concerns
expressed by our various partners about the epidemic.

We understand the risks for all those that wish to attend the
event and for those responsible for the excellence of NERCT,
and therefore believe this is the right course of action.

If anything, the Ebola epidemic and the rise of Boko Haram as
a national threat to Nigeria’s security have only confirmed
the need for NERCT, where practitioners and decision makers
can come together to present solutions that will mitigate
these problems.

We can only say at this time that NERCT will be held again
soon and we wish to thank all those that worked hard in
organizing the 2014 event, notably Mr Uzoma I. Kingsley, for
his untiring efforts.
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